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What is Starfish?

• Guided Pathways tool that is being used across the state and in 
our district to help retain students and keep them on track with 
their goals. It is a tool that can be used from onboarding 
through student completion.



Benefits for 
Starfish 
Progress 
Surveys

• Provides an opportunity to refer a student to 
support, even if you don’t know who student 
needs to be referred to

• Information is housed in one system

• Instructional faculty will be able to see if a 
flag is resolved and the student received 
follow up 

• Counselors or support staff with access to 
this system will also be able to see if a 
student has a pattern of alerts

• Minimal training required to access system



Progress Survey (early alert) 
dates

• Progress surveys will open on September 27 and be 
available until the end of the semester.







Referral to a counselor
• When to raise this flag:

• To discuss educational and career planning

• Discuss academic and career goals

• Develop/update Student Educational Plan (CTE, ESL, and Basic Skills Programs)

• NOCE Instructional Programs

• Transition to credit or workforce

• To connect students to NOCE resources 

• Learning Centers

• Food Pantry

• Book Award and Scholarships

• Career Skills and Resource Lab

• Pathways of Hope Service Navigation (housing)

• Programs

• Undocumented student programs (Grads to Be)

• Rising Scholars Program

• To connect students to community resources

• 211

• Mental health and wellness resources





Kudo/Keep 
up the good 
work

• NOCE Keep Up the Good Work: 
• Use this kudo to recognize students 

who are doing well in class





After the progress 
survey

• For any students who were referred to Counseling, 
referral will be “closed” in Starfish if the student meets 
with a counselor or cannot be reached.

• Opportunity to share feedback about what worked, what 
else you would like to see, and next steps.



What to tell students about Starfish

• NOCE will be using a new system to help students in their success. This 
tool, called Starfish Early Alert, is a communication tool between students, 
faculty, and campus support services. Throughout the term, you may 
receive emails in your 
email account from studentsuccess@noce.edu. These
emails are intended to help you be successful in your NOCE courses. 
Please open the emails and follow the recommendations. Additionally, to 
make sure you are receiving the support you need, your instructor may 
refer you to our Counseling department for information about NOCE and 
community resources. 



Questions?
Contact Deb Perkins (dperkins@noce.edu)

mailto:dperkins@noce.edu
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